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English Language Learning Materials
Brian Tomlinson 2008-03-17 This
research collection presents a
critical review of the materials used
for learning English around the
world. The first section includes a
discussion of materials for specific
learners and purposes, such as young
learners, self-study, academic
writing and general proficiency. The
second section presents a detailed
study of the materials used in
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Europe, Asia, North America, South
America, Africa and Australia, and
critically evaluates their
effectiveness in the teaching of
English to speakers of other
languages. Taking both the teacher's
and the learner's needs into
consideration, the book makes a
positive contribution to the future
of research in materials development,
and has practical applications. This
comprehensive, critical analysis of
materials in use around the world
will be useful for academics
researching materials development and
applied linguistics and for students
on post-graduate applied linguistics
and ELT courses.
Engineering 1891
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Computerworld 1997-01-20 For more
than 40 years, Computerworld has been
the leading source of technology news
and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's awardwinning Web site (Computerworld.com),
twice-monthly publication, focused
conference series and custom research
form the hub of the world's largest
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global IT media network.
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Lebanon Andrew Arsan 2018 A
reflective examination of everyday
life in Lebanon in times of precarity
and political torpor.
Practical Finite Element Analysis
Nitin S. Gokhale 2008 Highlights of
the book: Discussion about all the
fields of Computer Aided Engineering,
Finite Element Analysis Sharing of
worldwide experience by more than 10
working professionals Emphasis on
Practical usuage and minimum
mathematics Simple language, more
than 1000 colour images International
quality printing on specially
imported paper Why this book has been
written ... FEA is gaining popularity
day by day & is a sought after dream
career for mechanical engineers.
Enthusiastic engineers and managers
who want to refresh or update the
knowledge on FEA are encountered with
volume of published books. Often
professionals realize that they are
not in touch with theoretical
concepts as being pre-requisite and
find it too mathematical and Hi-Fi.
Many a times these books just end up
being decoration in their book
shelves ... All the authors of this
book are from IITÂ€Â™s & IISc and
after joining the industry realized
gap between university education and
the practical FEA. Over the years
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they learned it via interaction with
experts from international community,
sharing experience with each other
and hard route of trial & error
method. The basic aim of this book is
to share the knowledge & practices
used in the industry with experienced
and in particular beginners so as to
reduce the learning curve & avoid
reinvention of the cycle. Emphasis is
on simple language, practical usage,
minimum mathematics & no prerequisites. All basic concepts of
engineering are included as & where
it is required. It is hoped that this
book would be helpful to beginners,
experienced users, managers, group
leaders and as additional reading
material for university courses.
Information Modelling and Knowledge
Bases XX Y. Kiyoki 2009-02-11 In the
last decades, information modelling
and knowledge bases have become
essentially important subjects, not
only in academic communities related
to information systems and computer
science, but also in the business
area where information technology is
applied. The 18th European-Japanese
Conference on Information Modelling
and Knowledge Bases (EJC 2008)
continues the series of events that
originally started as a cooperation
initiative between Japan and Finland.
Later, the geographical scope of
these conferences expanded to cover
the whole of Europe and other
countries as well. The EJC
conferences constitute a worldwide
research forum for the exchange of
scientific results and experiences
achieved in computer science and
other related disciplines using
innovative methods and progressive
approaches. In this way, a platform
has been established drawing together
researches as well as practitioners
dealing with information modelling
and knowledge bases. The main topics
of EJC conferences target the variety
of themes in the domain of
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information modelling, conceptual
analysis, multimedia knowledge bases,
design and specification of
information systems, multimedia
information modelling, multimedia
systems, ontology, software
engineering, knowledge and process
management. The aim of this
publication is also applying new
progressive theories. To this end,
much attention is paid also to
theoretical disciplines including
cognitive science, artificial
intelligence, logic, linguistics and
analytical philosophy.
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Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists
1973-10 The Bulletin of the Atomic
Scientists is the premier public
resource on scientific and
technological developments that
impact global security. Founded by
Manhattan Project Scientists, the
Bulletin's iconic "Doomsday Clock"
stimulates solutions for a safer
world.
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Knowledge & Discourse Colin Barron
2014-06-06 Knowledge and Discourse
presents an ecological approach to
the study of discourse in social,
academic and professional practices.
It brings together distinguished
scholars from diverse cultures India, China, Australia, Canada among
others - and disciplines linguistics, anthropology, sociology,
philosophy. The chapters collectively
illustrate the ecological approach by
exploring how language makes
connections between subjective
experiences as people construct
meaning and action. This book offers
the reader a holistic,
interdisciplinary approach to the
study of language as discourse,
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questioning traditional views of
disciplinary knowledge and the role
of discourse in the pursuit,
construction and compartmentalisation
of such knowledge. Through the
variety of disciplines, experiences
and approaches, the contributors show
how the world and word are contingent
on each other. The notions of
connectivity, contingency and change
are themes that run through the book,
and in the interweaving of these
themes readers will find persuasive
illustrations of an ecological
approach to applied linguistics.
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New Scientist 1983-07-14 New
Scientist magazine was launched in
1956 "for all those men and women who
are interested in scientific
discovery, and in its industrial,
commercial and social consequences".
The brand's mission is no different
today - for its consumers, New
Scientist reports, explores and
interprets the results of human
endeavour set in the context of
society and culture.
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Computerworld 1991-03-25 For more
than 40 years, Computerworld has been
the leading source of technology news
and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's awardwinning Web site (Computerworld.com),
twice-monthly publication, focused
conference series and custom research
form the hub of the world's largest
global IT media network.
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